
Chicks in Pre Prep 
 
Pre-Prep are proud to announce the safe arrival of five chicks in Year 1!  Many children had 
the opportunity to hold the chicks before they were re-housed with Mrs Bates and all are 
thriving and doing well at Bridge Farm.  There are high hopes that they will come to visit 
again soon in order for the children to see how much they have grown! 
 

 
 


